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RESULTS 
 

FINDING NO. 1 
 

Document Retention 

CATEGORY Control Finding 

RECOMMENDATION We recommend HCA ensure procurement documents for human 
services contracts are properly retained in accordance with County 
record retention schedules. 

CURRENT STATUS  Implemented. We reviewed the most recent human services contract 
close out and determined that HCA properly retained the required 
procurement documentation. We also noted that HCA implemented a 
checklist to ensure required documents are retained as part of their 
procurement file.  

Based on the actions taken by HCA, we consider this recommendation 
implemented. 

 
 
FINDING NO. 2 

 
Solicitation Request Form Fields 

CATEGORY Control Finding 

RECOMMENDATION We recommend HCA ensure the Solicitation Request Form (SRF) is 
properly initialed/signed and dated by applicable parties upon completion 
of each section. 

CURRENT STATUS  Implemented. HCA has updated their procurement process since the 
original audit. HCA has transitioned to an electronic requisition process 
that captures required information and approvals within OC Expediter, 
which has replaced the Solicitation Request Form. Names and dates of 
approvals are electronically captured in the new requisition process.  

We reviewed three requisitions and confirmed the new requisition 
process captured the required approvals. 

Based on the actions taken by HCA, we consider this recommendation 
implemented. 
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APPENDIX A: ADDITIONAL INFORMATION 
 

SCOPE Our follow-up audit was limited to reviewing actions taken by HCA as of 
September 30, 2019 to implement the two (2) recommendations from 
our original Audit No. 1631, dated December 6, 2018. 

BACKGROUND The original audit evaluated operational effectiveness of internal control 
over the procurement process for human services contracts. The original 
audit identified two (2) Control Findings. 
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APPENDIX B: FOLLOW-UP AUDIT IMPLEMENTATION STATUS 
 

Implemented In Process Not Implemented Closed 

The department has 
implemented our 
recommendation in 
all respects as 
verified by the follow-
up audit. No further 
follow-up is required. 

The department is in 
the process of 
implementing our 
recommendation. 
Additional follow-up 
may be required. 

The department has 
taken no action to 
implement our 
recommendation. 
Additional follow-up 
may be required. 

Circumstances have 
changed surrounding 
our original finding/ 
recommendation 
that: (1) make it no 
longer applicable or 
(2) the department 
has implemented and 
will only implement a 
portion of our 
recommendation. No 
further follow-up is 
required. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


